Policy Statement:

SMAC Scholarships for Young Runners

At the April 2014 meeting of the Sugarloaf Mountain Athletic Club (SMAC) Board of Directors, a motion was passed to create a "scholarship" to recognize the outstanding efforts of high school students who are involved in the SMAC Youth Track Program.

Each year, as deemed appropriate, the SMAC Board of Directors may award a "scholarship" of up to \$500 each to one or two youth members of SMAC. Each scholarship will be awarded to a graduating high school senior who:

- has made a significant contribution to the SMAC Youth Track Program by participating and/or volunteering in the program, and
- is involved in the track and/or cross-country program at her or his high school.

The scholarship recipients and amounts will be at the discretion of the directors/coaches of the Youth Track Program. Each year the directors/coaches of the Youth Track Program will make a proposal to the Board for approval.

The "scholarships" will be awarded at the SMAC annual meeting.